
Trustee of Public Funds meeting  May 1, 2018   4:00 PM 

Attending: Mike Harvey, Barbara DeHart, Sandy Pierce, Tom Pierce, Susan Bushnell, Kathryn Schenkman, 

Amy Wildt  

We met to authorize distribution of monies we had held aside, at our January 2018 meeting, from the 

Leland Fund ($1500) and the Townsend fund ($7500), for future requests. 

Susan Bushnell presented us with a request from the Federated Church Food Shelf. She mentioned that 

they had developed a relationship with Capstone for resources other then food for their customers. Last 

year's Food Shelf budget was $12,779 of which all was spent. Donations to the Food Shelf come from 

local churches, the Town of Rochester, and many individuals. She said that every dollar donated results 

in additional donations of three dollars worth of food. 

Kathryn Schenkman presented us with an accounting of last year's expenditures of the funds we 

donated to Rebuild Rochester Foundation. Aid to those at the poverty level included payment of medical 

expenses, fuel, ice removal, personal care assistance, and handicap home modification. RRF has 

supplemented our donated funds with local fundraising. 

Amy Wildt attended because she mistakenly thought that the Trustees managed Rochester School 

funds. We do not. 

We voted unanimously to donate $2000 to the Food Shelf and $7000 to the Rebuild Rochester 

Foundation. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy Pierce (Ann B.) Secretary 


